
 

 
Public Notice 
 
Reminder of the changes to the 
Burketown Rubbish Tip Hours of 
Operation.  
To assist in the ongoing maintenance of our Waste Facility, 
the Burketown Rubbish Tip will be closed each Wednesday 
from next week going forward.  Closure will start Wednesday 
28th May 2025.   
 
For enquiries regarding this notice please contact Ben 
Stephens on 07 4745 5100. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dan McKinlay 
Chief Executive Officer 
23 May 2025 
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